
Councillor Janet Davis, Chair      December 21, 2006 
Toronto and East York Community Council 
Suite C57, 2nd Floor 
Toronto City Hall  

Dear Councillor Davis,    

Re: liquor license endorsement -

  

Canon Theatre, 244 Victoria Street

   

I am writing to you today to request that you add the following motion to the 
January 16th meeting of the TEYCC.  It is a requirement of the Liquor License Act that 
the local municipality endorse liquor sales licenses in areas of tiered or sloped seating.   

“That City Council support the application of Mirvish Productions to the Alcohol 
and Gaming Commission of Ontario for a sales license, including a stadium 
endorsement which would permit the sale and service of alcohol in areas including, but 
not limited to, tiered and sloped seating within the premises known as the Canon 
Theatre located at 244 Victoria Street.”  

I remain,    

Kyle Rae 
City Councillor  

C: Christine Archibald, Administrator  
Jim Valentine, Mirvish Productions   


